
Coronavirus Update April 6 

As of this afternoon, 31 people in Suwannee County have tested positive for Covid-19. To date, 

there are no known cases at ACV, but we are aware of some people who have come in contact 

with known cases of the virus. We are taking precautions and following the directives of health 

officials, and now, more than ever, it is imperative that everyone follow the stay at home order 

given by the Governor.  

Stay in your residence, whether that is an apartment or a single-family dwelling. Only come out 

for essential services, meals, groceries, medications, healthcare needs, exercising alone or taking 

care of a pet. Remember, the grocer and the pharmacy do deliver.   

If you must interact with another, maintain a distance of more than six feet. Wash your hands 

often, avoid touching your face, nose, mouth and eyes with unclean hands, and disinfect 

frequently touched surfaces.  

We will continue to screen employees, vendors and as able, visitors daily.     

The shuttle will only make rounds from 8:00 - 9:00 am with pickup service available the rest of 

the day to take you to essential services. There is now only one drop off and pick up at Dollar 

General daily, during that early morning run.  No additional off-campus trips will be made the 

rest of the day.  

Copeland Clinic remains open but if you are running a fever or have Covid-19 symptoms, call 

before entering the building.   

In a time like this, rumors have a way of spreading and they can be very harmful. Please do not 

participate in sharing unsubstantiated information. We will endeavor to keep you informed of the 

situation as it changes here at ACV. 

As we begin holy week, remember the God of the universe loves each of us so much that He 

gave His only Son that whosoever believes in Him will not perish but have everlasting life. In 

John 16:33 our Savior states, “I have said these things to you, that in me you may have peace. In 

the world, you will have tribulation. But take heart; I have overcome the world.” 

Thank you for working with us during this unprecedented time and please keep the community 

in your prayers as we continue to serve you. 

As always, for information pertinent to your personal situation, please contact your Service 

Coordinator. 


